
 

 

 

 

 

       July 21, 2022 

Kenosha Police Department has never closed the books on its unsolved murders. 
Sometimes, the leads do stall out and the case goes “cold”.  
 
January 1, 2022, those cases are being looked at, yet again. However; this time, 
it’s different. KPD’s Cold Case Unit is staffed by eager detectives who now have 
advanced investigative training in cold cases.   
 
The biggest game changer with these cases is technology.  Genetic Genealogy and 
valued partnerships with the Wisconsin Department of Justice/Division of Criminal 
Investigation and the F.B.I. could lead to solving some of KPD’s oldest murder 
investigations. 
 
Currently the Cold Case Unit is looking at 12 investigations and are actively 
pursuing new leads on 3. 
 
Please follow us: 
 
http://www.facebook.com.Kenoshapolice/ 
 
https://twitter.com@kenoshapolice  
 
It is our hope to shed some new light on some old cases and bring those 
responsible to justice. 
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